
  

 
  
  
  
Good afternoon!  This email is from the Office of Financial Aid at Jackson State! 
  
We are pleased to inform you that you are a recipient of the Higher Education Emergency Relief Funding 
(HEERF II) which was authorized by the Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental 
Appropriations Act, 2021 (CRRSAA), Public Law 116-260, signed into law on Dec. 27, 2020. Any 
disbursed emergency grant funds will be released to you by either refund check or direct deposit, 
depending on the method you have setup with the college. A payment is not necessarily a reflection of 
your current student account balance, as these funds are disbursed directly to a student no matter if a 
current balance is owed to the institution.  
  
Although you are considered qualifying based on institutional criteria and affected by the transition to 
online learning due to COVID-19, USDOE regulations require funds be used to cover expenses related to 
the disruption of campus operations due to coronavirus (including eligible expenses under a student’s cost 
of attendance, such as food, housing, course materials, technology, health care, and child care). Therefore, 
any emergency grant funds disbursed to you must be used for such qualifying expenses. Your acceptance 
of the funding is considered confirmation you have a qualifying expense.  
  
If you wish to return the funds to the institution, or if you have any questions, please contact us at 
cares@jscc.edu or at 731.425.2603.  
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